









August 2024

Dear Kids Club Families,

We are pleased to announce our migration to a new childcare software that will improve our administration management, eliminate paper waste, and enhance communication with parents. At the end of this week, Friday August 23, you will receive a second welcome email from "Esikidz Cloud" that includes the parent portal setup link.

When you receive that mail, please click the link and it will bring you to the 'Parent Portal' site where you will do the following things first:

- -Click on 'Enrollment Forms' on the 'Child Document' page.
- -Finish the on-line enrollment process to confirm all data is correct and up to date (You will have to fill out this form even though your child is already enrolled at the centre).
- -After you submitted the enrollment forms, please download the esiKidz parent APP from the Apple store or Google Play store.

Now, you can not only check the monthly tuition invoices and yearly tax report through the Parent APP, but also view pictures of your child, check any school notices, receive reports from the teachers, or send the teachers a quick message.

In order to phase out the use of multiple softwares by the end of September please adhere to the following deadlines:

Sept 6- esiKidz Parent APP has been downloaded and Parent User accounts completed Sept 13- Online enrollment process if completed and all information is up to date Sept 20- Parent Info Night will have a brief tutorial on the esiKidz APP Sept 27- Signal Messaging is shut down

Please note: All children's digital files are secured as they are stored in the Amazon Webservice Cloud which is the most secure cloud service in the world. It is also used by many financial institutions and other companies to store their sensitive data.

We hope that this system will be much more user-friendly and efficient and that our families will be pleased with this improvement.

Regards,

Theresa Lee

Director - BCCA Kids Club